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To:              Club Chief Training Officer 
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Subject:  Resignation of Branch Education Manager 
 

Dear All 

It is with regret that we advise the resignation of Chris Thompson from the position of 

Branch Education Manager for 2015-2016. 

On behalf of Clubs and Surf Life Saving Sydney Branch we acknowledge the efforts of Chris 

during his 3 year tenure in this position and offer our appreciation to Chris. 

In the interim of this position being vacant, Club CTO’s are asked to please direct any 

queries to their Area Education Supervisor or to myself. 

 Waverley - Paul Hotton    EducationWaverleySLSC@gmail.com 

 Randwick - Beck Mister    randwickeducationslss@gmail.com 

 Cronulla/Sutherland - Stephen Urquhart   surquhart@ixiacom.com 

 RNP - C/- Branch Office  lifesaving@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 
 
 

Regards 
 
Simon Torsellini 
Director of Lifesaving & Education 
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